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$600,000 FOR CCTV TO SUPPORT BURWOOD NIGHTLIFE  
 

Federal Member for Reid Sally Sitou today announced that a re-elected Albanese 

Labor Government will deliver $600,000 for additional CCTVs in the Burwood 

Chinatown area.  
 

This election commitment will strengthen community safety across Burwood by 

providing real-time surveillance for busy nighttime destination areas.  
 

A re-elected Albanese Labor Government will work with Burwood Council to 

determine the most appropriate locations for the new CCTV cameras.  
 

Consistent with past practice, election commitments will be delivered in line with 

Commonwealth Grants Rules and Principles.  
 

Quotes attributable to Federal Member for Reid Sally Sitou MP:  
 

“Burwood is a vibrant community with a thriving nighttime economy that we want to 

make as safe and inclusive as possible.  
 

“Everyone deserves to feel safe where they live.   
 

“This funding will help make Burwood Chinatown a safe night-time destination.”  
 

WEDNESDAY, 23 APRIL 2025  

  
 


